
  

COUNCIL – 27 JULY 2016 
 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
 
Question 1 
 
Councillor R Henson to ask the Executive Member for Economic 
Development: 
 
Can the Executive Member confirm if the forthcoming District Plan will 
contain measures to increase space for parking - both commuter and 
residential - in areas where it appears to be lacking, such as North Road, 
and Turpins Close, in Hertford, and if he cannot give that assurance, will 
he consider reviewing the Council's parking policies for those and similarly 
affected areas, as soon as possible? 
 
 
Question 2 
 
Councillor T Page to ask the Leader of the Council: 
 
Could the Leader please provide clarification over the extent that s106 
contributions are ring fenced to ensure that funding is applied within 
specific wards that bear the brunt of new developments, or to otherwise 
mitigate their local infrastructure needs? 
 
 
 
 


